Tecumseh
PICKLEEB LU

" October 27, 2021
To Whom This May Concern

Tecumseh Pickleball Association (TPA) is a federal Not for Profit Corporation with a volunteer
hoard of directors and currently have over 270 members from the Windsor/Essex County area.
Our mission is to facilitate the growth of Pickleball in Tecumseh for the enjoyment, health and
social engagement of all players by offering organized, recreational and competitive play for all
skill levels. Our vision is to be nationally recognized as a welcoming club with extensive
programs for social and competitive play for all age groups and levels. While we already have
many activities for our members, we still have a lot to accomplish.

Pickleball is the fastest growing sport in North America, with over 4 million players worldwide.
TPA presently organizes four outdoor courts and two indoor courts. We are very excited to be
working in cooperation with the Town of Tecumseh, to build 10 new outdoor Pickieball Courts at
Lacasse Park. The Town of Tecumseh has asked us to fundraise $150,000.00 towards this
project. To date we have secured a primary naming right sponsor “The Stephanie & Berry
Zekelman Foundation” and member donations for a total of $113,500 towards our goal!

In order to achieve our commitment we are having our “1st Annual Fundraising TPA Christmas
Party” for our members. To encourage community involvement, we are asking them to bring an
unwrapped toy for our Tecumseh Firefighters Annual Local Goodfellows Toy Drive.

We respectfully request that you consider helping our fundraising in one of the following ways:
1. Provide a gift card or donation for our Prize Table.
2. Provide a food donation to setve our members.

Thank you for your consideration in this maiter. If you have any guestions or require additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and suppott.

Malinda Hebert Julie Tonkin

TPA President Volunteer
(papresideni2020@gmail.com jtonkind@outiook.com
519.566.6383.

Tecumseh Pickleball Association
www tecumsehpickleball.ca




Tecumseh
PICKLEB UL

November 8, 2021

To Whom this May Concern

Tecumseh Pickleball Association is a federal Not for Profit Corporation with a volunteer board
of directors and currently we have 280 members from the Windsor/Essex County area. Our
mission is to facilitate the growth of Pickleball in Tecumseh for the enjoyment, health and social
engagement of all players by offering organized, recreational and competitive play for all skill
levels. Our vision is to be nationally recognized as a welcoming club with extensive programs
for social and competitive play for all age groups and levels. While we already have many
activities for our members, we stili have a lot to accomplish.

Pickleball is the fastest growing sport in North America, with over 4 million players worldwide.
TPA presenily organizes four outdoor courts and two indoor coutris. We are very excited to be
working in cooperation with the Town of Tecumseh, to build 10 new outdoor Picklebalil Courts at
Lacasse Park which will be completed this fall. The Town of Tecumseh has asked us to
fundraise $150,000.00 towards this project. To date we have secured a primary naming right
sponsor “The Stephanie & Berry Zekelman Foundation” and member donations for a total of
$113,500 towards our goai!

In order to achieve our commitment we are offering a 5 YEAR COURT SPONSORSHIP for
$5,000.00. i includes: A Banner with your logo and court number that will hang in the court.
Your logo on our website (linked to your website}.

Payment options:
1. Two Payments of $2,500.00 (Due January 30, 2022 and January 30, 2023) We
purchase the banner.
2. $1,000.00 per year for 5 years (Due January 30 each year starting 2022). You purchase
the banner (approximate cost: $300.00).

If you are interested or need more information please contact me at
thapresideni2020@gmail.com or 519,566.6383.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support.

Malinda Hebert
President, Tecumseh Pickleball Association, www. lecumsehpickieball.ca




